
 
Friday 17th January 2025 

Canteen Refurbishment Update 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to share some exciting news and to thank you for your patience and support as we near 
the completion of our canteen refurbishment. This project has been a significant step forward in our 
commitment to providing the very best for our school community, aligning with our federation 
vision to Excel in all aspects of education and well-being. 

The refurbished canteen will officially reopen on Wednesday 22nd January 2025. This project has 
focused on creating a space that is not only functional but also warm, welcoming, and supportive of 
our pupils’ and staff’s overall well-being. 

The final stage before the reopening is a comprehensive deep clean of the canteen to ensure it is 
spotless and ready to welcome our pupils and staff. This step reflects our commitment to 
maintaining the highest standards of safety, hygiene, and comfort for everyone in our school 
community. 

We are equally delighted to introduce Aspens, our new catering provider, who has already made a 
fantastic start this year. Aspens has brought an exciting and varied menu to our school, offering 
opportunities for children to explore new and interesting foods, encouraging them to expand their 
tastes and develop their culinary curiosity. Their commitment to quality and innovation ensures that 
every meal supports the physical and emotional well-being of our pupils. 

I would like to express my gratitude to the contractors for their exceptional work in completing this 
project to such a high standard, and to you, our parents/carers, for your understanding and support 
throughout this process. 

We look forward to welcoming our children and staff to the newly refurbished canteen next week 
and to seeing the positive impact it will have on our school community. 

Thank you again for your continued support as we work together to create an environment where 
everyone can truly Excel. 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office. 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr M Elcock  
Federation Headteacher 


